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As an older female filmmaker, my friends have directly seen the benefit of having 

more movies made here, not only in Portland, but throughout the state.  

Restaurants benefit.  

Stores benefit.  

Of course, gasoline stations benefit.  

We gather from all over the state to make our short comedic films for Left Coast 

Comedy, coming in as far away from Eugene, West Vancouver, Camas and the 

burbs around Portland, Oregon.  

Please continue to help us make funny productions by increasing the tax incentives.  

We are all practicing on short film sets until there's enough capital behind the film 

industry here in Portland, so we can all work full-time doing what we love as writers, 

actors, crew, and music composers, too.  

Thank you! 

I really hope I can make my first feature film this year with your help. 


